
Horse Palace Riding Pass Rules: 
The Horse Palace serves the active involved horse owner as well as first time and experienced riders, 

and has provided a central meeting place for many equine activities.  The Spring Creek Association 

urges Horse Palace users to participate by telling us their ideas and individual needs.  It is through 

payment for services that the Association is able to keep up the facilities and make improvements our 

amenities.  

No. 1:  If you are riding at the Horse Palace without a pass or current waiver on file you will be 

given a warning and asked to pay for that day.  

No. 2:  If you are riding at the Horse Palace a second time without a pass or current waiver on 

file, we will send a letter informing you of this and you will not be allowed to ride for 60 

days. If you ride within the 60 day time frame, it will be considered trespassing on SCA 

property and proper actions will be taken.  

No. 3: If you are riding at the Horse Palace a third time without a pass or current waiver of file,  

we will send a certified letter informing you that you are no longer allowed to ride at the 

Horse Palace.  If you are riding after the certified letter is sent, it will be considered 

trespassing on SCA property and proper actions will be taken.  

 


